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Seattle Department of Human Resources  
 

PLEASE POST 
 

FIREBOAT ENGINEER 
EXAMINATION DATES 

 
The next Fireboat Engineer promotional written examination will 
be held on Tuesday, July 11, 2017 (location and time to be 
announced). 
 
The tentative dates for the practical examination (candidates who 
pass the written examination will be scheduled for the practical 
examination) are September 19-20, 2017.   
 
Candidates are urged to plan vacations and other activities so as 
not to conflict with these examination dates. 
 
The dates for the exam application filing period will be January 17 
– 30, 2017. 
 
The proposed bibliography will be posted on or before  
April 11, 2017. 
 
Please call the SDHR Fire and Police Exams Unit at 615-0581 if 
you have any questions. 
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